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Attendance 23rd October to 14th 

November 2018

Anti-Bullying Week 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week it has been Anti-Bullying Week and 
the children in school have been doing some 
work on this.  Our focus has been on what 
‘bullying’ means, how it feels to be bullied, how 
we tackle bullying in school and how we can   
disagree with others but still be respectful in   
doing so.   
 
If you wish to explore this further there are some 
good clips and activities on the CBBC website. 
(https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc) 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a lovely,      

fun-packed half term.  Thank you to you all in 

supporting us with our new uniform.  I am sure 

you will agree that  all children look very smart 

and proud to be a pupil at Tameside Primary 

Academy.   

Mrs T Mahoney 
Principal. 

Year 1 - Phonics        

Workshops 

Thank you to all of you 

who attended the Year 1 

Phonics Workshops last 

week, we received lots of positive feedback and 

it was lovely to see the children sharing their 

learning. 

The PowerPoint that was presented is on our 

website (http://www.tameside.sandwell.sch.uk/

Year-1/) and it shows where to find the            

resources and the Apps we recommend you use 

to support your child further. 



Reception 2019 Admissions 

The closing date to apply online for Reception 

places is on or before Tuesday, 15th January 

2019 for your child's Reception school place.  

You can apply by visiting:  

www.sandwell.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

Coffee morning 

We hold coffee mornings each 

Friday, 9am to 11am.  This is an 

opportunity to have a chat and 

find out more about what is 

available to you.  All are welcome.   

Nut Allergy 

A child in Reception has a severe 

nut allergy. Could we please ask that 

you are more vigilant with the     

products that you put in lunch boxes 

and check they do not contain nuts.  

Dates for your diary 

2018 
November 
16th—Non Uniform Day,(50p per child) 
19th - School Photos 
30th - Reception classes: Height and Weight     
           Checks 
30th - Author George Rosling visiting school  
           (book signing of ‘The Four’) 
December 
7th -   Nasal Flu Immunisation  
           (Year Reception to Yr 5) 
10th - Nursery Production (10.30am) 
11th & 12th - Santa’s Grotto for Nursery to Yr 2 
13th - Reception Christmas Production   
          (9.30am and 2.30pm)       
14th - Christmas Jumper Day 
14th - Christmas Dinner 

June 2019  
6th & 7th - Yr 3 Residential at Cannock Chase 
July 2019 
3rd  -    Summer Fete 
8th to 10th - Yr 6 Pioneer Centre Residential  
             visit 

 

Parking on Walton Road and 

Price Road. 
 

We have some issues at school with parents 

parking in front of emergency access, 

across dropped kerbs, over junctions and 

zigzags outside our school.  Some of these 

areas have yellow lines—please adhere to 

parking restrictions as inconsiderate parking 

can cause inconvenience to neighbours and   

other road users.   

 

The existing school entrance markings on 

Walton Road are ‘No Stopping Monday to 

Friday 8am – 4pm’ .   

Contact us 

Tel:   0121 556 0340       

Website: 

www.tameside.sandwell.sch.uk   

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

Tameside-Primary-School 

A big thank you to you all for 

helping us support the Royal 

British Legion and their Poppy 

Appeal.  We will let you know 

how much was raised in due 

course.  

 

 

 

 

Pioneer - Residential visit 

Monday, 8th July to 

Wednesday 10th July 

Year 6 had their first Pioneer Centre      

meeting this week.  Parents/carers/children 

had a chance to find out more about the trip.   

 

For more information please call in to school 
2018/19 

Christmas and New Year break 
24th Dec 2018 to 4th Jan 2019 

7th Jan - Training Day 
School re-opens on  

Tuesday, 8th January 2019 


